
 

 

October 1, 2021 

 

Dear Family Member, 

As you may be aware, the number of COVID positive individuals in the community continues to 

be high.  We continue to test all residents and employees every 3-7 days as per the “outbreak” 

guidance.  Department of Health considers one case an “outbreak.”  Last evening, we discovered 

one of our employees to be positive.  The employee was immediately sent home.  The risk 

remains low due to the proper use of face masks and other personal protective equipment.   

As with the last employee to test positive, this staff member had limited contact to one particular 

area of the building which happens to be the same area already on isolation precautions and 

restricted visitation.  Visiting for that area of the building will continue to be restricted for a 

minimal of another 14 days.  The rest of the facility will continue visitation as normal. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Fortunato Scerbo III 

Administrator 

 


